
 
 

 

   

 

   

 

 

   

   

    

      
 

 

                

                 

              

              

                  

    

 

             

 

         

         

         

 

                

             

 

          

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 25, 2020 

Next City Council 

Meeting Set For 

Monday, July 6, 2020 

in the Decatur Civic Center Theatre 

DECATUR - The Decatur City Council will conduct all three of its scheduled July meetings in 

the Civic Center Theatre. This alternate venue will enable both the City Council and city staff to 

practice social distancing more effectively; and it will permit audience members to spread out, 

enter and exit through separate doors, and generally practice greater safety measures than would 

be possible in the City Council Chambers. A decision will be made at a later time concerning the 

location of August meetings. 

City Council meetings will be held on the following dates in July: 

• Regular Meeting on July 6 at 5:30 pm 

• Study Session on July 13 at 5:30 pm 

• Regular Meeting on July 20 at 5:30 pm 

Meetings are traditionally held on the first, third and, occasionally, fifth Monday of each month. 

A City Council meeting will not be held on Monday, June 29, 2020. 

Contact City Clerk Kim Althoff at 217-424-2708 for more information. 

� 
� 
� 
� 


